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Announcement 18 August 2008 
 

 

Coloplast – transactions in connection with share buy-back programme  

As informed in Announcement No. 4/2008 the shareholders in general meeting in 
December 2007 authorised Coloplast to establish a share buy-back programme of up 
to DKK 1bn during 2008 and 2009. The first part of DKK 500m will be exercised in the 
period from 6 March 2008 to 30 September 2008.  
 
Under the programme the following transactions have been executed during the 
period 11 – 15 August 2008:  
 

 
Date 

 
Number of 

shares 

 
Average 
buying 
price 

 
Amount DKK 

11 August 2008 26,000 322.51 8,385,260.00 
12 August 2008 24,700 317.52 7,842,744.00 
13 August 2008 15,000 321.18 4,817,700.00 
14 August 2008 25,000 325.52 8,138,000.00 
15 August 2008 21,150 332.62 7,034,891.85 

Accummulated until now 
under the programme 1,172,885 406.45 476,716,947.68 

 
Henceforth, Coloplast owns 3,102,572 own B shares of DKK 5 equal to 6.7% of the 
company’s total share capital. 
 
Share buy-back in the amount of DKK 23,283,052.32 remains under the first part of the 
programme. 
 
Further information 
 
Investors and financial analysts  
 
Lene Skole 
Executive Vice President, CFO 
Tel. +45 4911 1665 
E-mail: dklsk@coloplast.com 
 
 

 
 

  
Press and the media  
 
Ian S.E. Christensen 
Head of Investor Relations 
Tel. + 45 4911 1301 
E-mail: dkisec@coloplast.com 
 
 

 

This information is available in a Danish and an English version. In case of 
discrepancies, the Danish version will prevail. 
 


